
 
 

 

 

Dear Student, 

 

ASU Counseling continually seeks new ways to service ASU students.  New services and 

support are always being added and existing services improved.  As a result, I am pleased to 

announce the following, effective August 15, 2016: 

 

 First appointments remain free of charge. 

 

 Appointments after the first session to discuss service options or gather more 

information will be free of charge.   

 

 All ongoing services will now cost a flat $15 per session, a decrease in services fees of 

up to 60% on previous services. 

 

 Any student with financial need can receive a fee-waiver for all services. 

 

ASU Counseling remains available to you regardless of ethnicity, gender, sexual orientation, age, 

country of origin, religion, ability, or financial situation, person concern, or whether you have 

had counseling before. We know that counseling is effective for many different personal 

concerns.  If you would like to speak to a counselor, please call us at 480-965-6146 or just stop-

in to any campus counseling center.  

 

For more information, please visit our website at https://eoss.asu.edu/counseling.  

 

If there’s anything I can do for you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Aaron Krasnow, Ph.D. 

Associate Vice President 

ASU Health and Counseling Services 

aaron.krasnow@asu.edu 
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